



January Meeting Minutes

I- Officer Reports

Seneschal:

- a- Nothing to report

Exchequer:

- a- Domesday coming up, working on it now.

Baron/Baroness:

- a- Talking to managers about camp for Pennsic.
 - a. We need a land agent for Pennsic so that our camp aligns.
 - b. Goal to get MAP completed several weeks before so that we can have visibility on where we'll be before setup weekend.
 - c.

Archery Marshall

- b- There will be a post on Facebook if we're going to union for practice

Heavy:

- a- N/A

Rapier:

- a- Nothing new at practice
- b- Quarterly report due soon

A&S:

- a- N/A

Herald:

- a- No new report
- b- Report in on time (1.5months ago)
- c- No recent awards at 12th Night

Chronicler:

- a- Thanks to THL Fairchild for getting the Quarterly report in on time.
- b- The winter newsletter will be submitted this Saturday
 - l. I am waiting on a few letters, but requests are in.

II- Old Business

- a- No May Day Updates
 - a. Archery contest is being discussed with legal group.
 - b. Baronial Yard Sale being planned.
- b- We are doing our own 12th night after some trouble with the Tri-Baronial event.



III- New Business:

- a- Talking to rapier group about throwing in for a lockable cabinet.
 - a. Exchaquer needs to have it on the books.
 - b. We can do something similar for heavy and youth.
- b- Daeor talking to contacts about organizing championships.
- c- Preparing bid to use property.
- d- Fall Crown bid in the works

IV- Announcements

- a- Getting together on Sunday to go through Baronial Property.
- b- We are discussing putting together a Royal University of the Midrealm (RUM) bid in Florence.